Belfast Central School District UPK Lottery

The Belfast Central School District operates a New York State grant-funded onsite Universal Pre-
Kindergarten program facilitated by the Belfast Central School. In the event there are more
applicants than spaces for our 4pk programs, a random lottery for entrance will occur on August
1 of each year.

Pre-Kindergarten Lottery guidelines

UPK registration packets are available from April 1%t until July 31%t. Only completed application
packets, including proof of residency, immunization schedule, and birth certificates will be
eligible for the lottery.

On August 1%, those students with completed applications for 4pk classes will be notified. Any
student that is not selected at this time will be placed on a waiting list in the order that they
were drawn.



